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EVENT CALENDAR
February 3rd

PJ Day

February 10th
Domino’s Pizza Fundraiser

February 13th
Valentine’s Day Event

February 28th
Popcorn Day

April 17th
TBD Event

May 24th
Spring Fair

VALENTINE’S DANCE
Join us for a night of fun as we kick up our heels and dance the
night away!! The CVES PTO Valentine's Dance will take place on
Thursday, February 13th from 6:00-7:30 pm. Tickets are $3 each
(plus fees) in advance via SchoolCash, or $5 each at the door.

SchoolCash sales will close at noon on Wednesday, February 12th. 

All students MUST be accompanied by an adult, and everyone
entering must have a ticket.

If you’re interested in volunteering or donating baked goods for
the bake sale, please contact Kaela Goodman. 

DOMINO’S PIZZA
FUNDRAISER

On Monday, February 10th,
order a large, 3-topping
pizza and cheesy bread for
$19.99 and mention CVES -
we’ll get a cut of the profits!

Orders can be placed at any
HRM location, but the closest

to CVES is located at:
50 Tacoma Drive
(902)  446-4444

online offer code: dough



Co-Chairs
Krystal Courchesne

krys_courchesne@hotmail.com

Kaela Goodman
kaela.goodman@gmail.com

Secretary
Jessica Robinson

Treasurer
Amanda MacDonald

SPRING FAIR
Despite the cold temperatures, we’re already looking ahead to
warmer days! Planning for the 2025 CVES Spring Fair has begun,
and we’d love to have your input. This is our biggest fundraiser of
the year and it takes many hands to make it work. Can’t make the
meetings? That’s okay! Send over your ideas and suggestions, or
volunteer to take on one of the many activities on your own time.

Keep an eye out for communications over the next few months
detailing how you can support our school with this fun event!

If you or your employer would like to donate a silent auction item, 
please contact Jessica Robinson!  

PTO CONTACTS COLBY GEAR
Don’t forget - 

Colby Gear order forms 
and payment are due back 

to the school by 
Wednesday, February 5th! 

NEXT PTO
MEETING

The next PTO meeting will take
place on Thurs, Feb. 6th 
at 7 pm in the library.

We hope to see you there!


